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As an experienced window painter and artist whose work often 
intersects with public spaces, I am always grateful for any 
opportunity to create artwork that aligns with my passions 
and convictions while serving the community around me. I 
think works like the Temporary Pride Month Mural play a 
very important role in community by communicating care 
and support for our neighbors, and I think it’s wonderful that 
the city of Wilsonville takes this seriously and values local 
hand-painted artwork to add an uplifting, human element to its 
public spaces. Pride month provides a valuable opportunity to 
express the importance of inclusion, safety and love by shouting 
out loud that the LGBTQIA+ community of Wilsonville and 
beyound is more than worthy of celebration and recognition. I 
would be honored to be a part of this project! 
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